
 

23/11/2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The countdown for Christmas is on!  

I’d like to inform you of some of the exciting events we have on during the final 

week of term. 

Tuesday 14th December – EYFS nativity performance to the rest of school 

Wednesday 15th December – KS1 (year 1 & 2) nativity performance to the rest of 

school 

Thursday 16th December – Christmas dinner is being served 

Unfortunately, due to the high cases of covid at the moment, we’re unable to invite 

you into school this year to watch our EYFS and KS1 nativity.  

However, we would love for you to hear our children performing. You are therefore 

all invited to school at 2:30pm on Thursday 16th December. Children from EYFS, year 

1 and year 2 will be wrapping up in warm clothes and performing a selection of 

songs from their nativity performance on our school playground. Mince pies and 

drinks will be served too! 

 

I look forward to seeing you soon. 

Mrs E Thornhill 

Acting Head of School 

 


